ORNL’s Animal Care and Use Program

Undergoes Successful Evaluation

Name of Contact: Barbara Beatty (beattybr@ornl.gov or 865-574-0702) or
Dabney Johnson (johnsondk@ornl.gov or 574-0953)

 ORNL'’s Animal Care and Use Program was evaluated by the International Association for
Assessment and Accreditation of Laboratory Animal Care (AAALAC) in October 2005

* First evaluation since moving the mouse population into the new William L. and Liane B.
Russell Laboratory for Functional and Comparative Genomics

* The ORNL Institutional Animal Care and Use Committee, Bionetics, Inc. (responsible for
staffing and management of the Russell Laboratory), and the Life Sciences Division’s
Mammalian Genetics Group were complimented by the review team for an “unheard of”
flawless evaluation

 The ORNL Animal Care and Use Program was judged of high quality for both program
management and for the obvious team effort exhibited by these three groups
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